
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, MARCH 20, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY 20 OF SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? ONLY 11 DAYS 

LEFT. 

I’M THANKFUL FOR THOSE WHO WROTE EARLY THIS MONTH. IN FACT QUITE A FEW OF 

YOU WHO NORMALLY WAIT UNTIL THE LAST MINUTE HAVE WRITTEN EARLY THIS 

MONTH. I’M PROUD OF YOU! AND I MIGHT ADD YOUR LETTERS HAVE BEEN 

ENCOURAGING AND HELPFUL. 

[GLORIA – BEAR CREEK]  I've been a listener for more than 20 years, and a monthly supporter for about 

10 years. I heard about your station from a co-worker at that time. I'm retired now, so can listen whenever I 

choose. My house, barn and car radios are all tuned to 102.7 here in Bear Creek WI. I turn the radio on first 

thing and it’s on most of the day. I like Our daily bread, Grace to You, Thru the Bible, Tony Evens, Janet 

Parshall, Cal Thomas commentary, the Sat. morning kid’s shows, the southern gospel shows, Prophecy 

today, Haven of Rest, of course all the music. I would prefer another bible teaching show in the 3:00 slot. If 

a program that I'm not fond of comes on, I just turn it off for awhile, as I'm sure there are a lot of people 

who do like it. Thank you to all of those there at the station for your dedication to spreading the gospel and 

keeping all of us, your listeners, in touch with our Lord. 

[CELIA – EMAIL]  Dear WRVM Staff, 

 

First, let me thank all of you for all that you do! WRVM means a lot to me and I listen to it many, many 

hours through the day and all night long with my earbuds. Your programming is a great source of 

encouragement and learning. I enjoy all of the announcers, but especially the Rocke brothers together in the 

mornings! Their interaction with each other is so much fun!  

 

To answer your question, I would love to hear Ravi Zechariah or Adrian Rogers more than once a week 

and I think that spot would be nice for either of them as they both have so much wisdom to share. 

 

I appreciate that you have let us in on the fact that you need more people to give to the WRVM ministry, 

and I would like to encourage listeners, who haven't done so, to begin to offer their support. Even if, as you 

say, it's only $5.00 a month. That's how I started giving and have since raised the amount as I felt God's 

leading. WRVM is such a great ministry and is such a blessing to me! I appreciate all of you! God Bless! 

I AM THRILLED THAT SO MANY OF YOU ARE ANSWERING MY QUESTION OF THE MONTH. 

YOUR FEEDBACK IS VERY HELPFUL. IT’S MY DESIRE TO MAKE THE WRVM RADIO 

PROGRAMMING THE BEST IT CAN BE FOR YOU, NOT ME.  AND THANK YOU FOR YOUR 

SUPPORT. YOUR GIFTS KEEP US ON THE AIR. LET ME ENCOURAGE YOU TO CHECK OUT 

OUR EZ-GIVING PLAN THAT AUTOMATES YOUR MONTHLY GIFT TO US. IF YOU HAVE 

QUESTIONS REGARDING IT PLEASE CONTACT US. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


